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Dear parents, children, staff and parishioners,   

 
 

 The Wonderful Wizard of Oz! 
This week, our wonderful Year 5 and 6 children took to the Albany Theatre Stage to perform their 
production of the Wizard of Oz and what a performance it was! I am so proud of each and every one 
of the children that took to the stage. Putting on a production of that scale is never an easy task and 
can often be a logistical nightmare, however, when 6:30pm struck, the show came together, and 
everything ran perfectly. The children were absolutely phenomenal, professional, confident and full 
of beaming smiles and we are so thankful that each and every one of them embraced this 
opportunity. We are very lucky to have been able to offer the children this experience and hope 

that it has allowed some of them to showcase a talent that they may have otherwise not had the 
opportunity to do so, as well as an opportunity to perform on stage to a live audience. I would also 

like to say a huge thank you to our wonderful staff, particularly those in Year 6 and Year 5, who worked 
so hard to put the performance together.  

 
 

 

 
Worker of the Week 
 

Nursery  Reception  Year 1  Year 2  Year 3  Year 4  Year 5  Year 6  

Una A  Harlow-Rae   
Lydia T  School Trip  

Ruby G  
Emilia D  
Olivia P  
Agnes S  
Gabriel L  

Amelie E  
Orla-Faye P  
Jedediah M  

Ivo D  

School Trip  

Hanna L  
Olga A  

Abigail L  
Manuel L  

Jakub G  
Dominik J  
Ashish M  
Alfie S  
Kleo P  

Stefhan B  
Mason H  

PE Days – New days Summer 2  

N/A  Thursday  Monday  
Wednesday  

Wednesday  
Tuesday  

Monday or 
Wednesday  

Monday  
Friday  

Thursday  Thursday  

Attendance: 95.7% Overall (total attendance for the week for the whole school) Our school target for this year is 97%.  

 94.9%   94.7%    96.9%   94.8%    97.5% ☺  95.2%    94.7%    96%   
House Point Winner  Leonardo House - 150 points      Winning House overall – Leonardo House – 4365 points         

Class Attendance Winner  3H Mrs O’Connor & Miss Gibson                                             
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Transition Day – Monday 10th July 
For all children, Monday 10th July will bring with it a chance to catch a glimpse of the future and experience 
what your new class/school might be like in September. Monday 10th July will be our transition morning and, 
I’m sure the children are all excited to meet their new teachers. The morning will not only provide them with 
a chance to look ahead to next year, but to look back upon the year gone by and reflect upon all of the 
amazing things they have achieved and overcome. They will also have the chance to share many of their 
successes with their new teachers and think about how they may build upon these next year. 
We wish our Year 6 pupils, who will be visiting their new secondary schools on this day, the absolute best of 
luck! We hope you have an amazing day! 
As we near the end of this final term, I encourage all children (and staff) to enjoy the ending of one chapter 
and to look forward with excitement to the new chapter that is to come in September and to trust in the 
magic of new beginnings. 
 
 
 
 
 
Playground Reminder  
During the morning drop off, there are an increasing number of children being left at the gate before school has opened.  Please can I ask you to wait 
outside of the main gates with your children, as we have a number of children running in and out of cars – this is very dangerous and could cause an 
accident.   
Please can I also ask that once you have collected your child at home time from their class teacher, that children remain with you and are not running 
around the school site. The gates are open during this time, and we want to keep all of our children safe. Thank you! 
 
Pupil Progress Report  
There will be a written Pupil Progress report sent home for Nursery, Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 3, Year 4, 
Year 5 and Year 6 on Monday 17th July, with an optional drop-in session after school on Tuesday 18th July 
3.15pm – 4:00pm to speak to the class teacher about the report.   
We are also including the attendance data for the whole year, detailing which children have met the target of 97% 
attendance.  All documents will be presented in a sealed envelope and given to your child to take home at the end 
of the day.  We would be grateful if you could send back your comment slip for your child’s school file.  Thank you. 
 
End of Year Data/Attendance 
On the same day, (Monday 17th July), we will be sending home your children’s end of year data, detailing if your child is working at the expected level, 
at a greater depth or working toward the expected level.  Children in Year 6 will also be bringing home their SATs results.  Children in Year 1 and Year 
2 will bring home their results from their phonics tests. Children in Year 4 will bring home their Multiplication Check results.  These results will be carried 
forward into the next year group, ready for September 2023.  Well done to all the children for working so hard over the past year – we are very proud 
of you. ☺ 
 
Achievement Awards 
We will be holding our termly achievement awards on the following dates – remember you will receive an invitation for this through Arbor if your child 
is getting one: 

• Achievement Awards - Nursery  13th July 9:00am 
• Achievement Awards - Reception  13th July  9:00am 
• Achievement Awards Yr5/6  13th July  9:00am 
• Achievement Awards Yr3/4  11th July  9:00am 
• Achievement Awards Yr1/2  12th July 9:00am 
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Summer Term Dates 

Date Time Event 
Sunday 2nd July 10:30am Y5 Mass of Enrolment 
Wednesday 5th July All Day Strike Day 
Thursday 6th July 9:00am Y6 Leavers Mass 
Friday 7th July All Day Strike Day 
Monday 10th July All Day 

 
Morning 

Y6 Transition Day (children to go to their 
secondary school for the day) 
In school transition 

Tuesday 11th July 9:00am Achievement Awards Y3/4 (invitation only) 
Wednesday 12th July 9:00am Achievement Awards Y1/2 (invitation only) 
Wednesday 12th July 1:30pm-2:30pm New Reception Transition afternoon 
Thursday 13th July 9:00am Achievement Awards EYFS and Y5/6  

(Invitation only) 
Friday 14th July 9:00am Reception End of Year Assembly 
Monday 17th July 3:20pm Pupil Reports Out 
Tuesday 18th July 9:00am Music Concert – guitar, drums, piano, violin 
Tuesday 18th July 3:30pm – 4:30pm Parent drop-ins to discuss report if you need to 

(arrange appointment via email) 
Wednesday 19th July 6:00pm Year 6 Graduation and BBQ 
Thursday 20th July 11:45am Parent picnic and Sports Day 
Friday 21st July 9:00am Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 

Summer Holiday 
 

 
Date Changes: Year 6 Graduation and BBQ – Wednesday 19th July 

Sports Day and Parent Picnic – Thursday 20th July  
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Come and join our amazing team! 
We would like to recruit a committed, hardworking Teaching Assistant/Admin assistant, at Sacred Heart.  
We are looking forward to welcoming someone to join our team in our journey as an Outstanding School. Support and professional development are 
excellent with fantastic opportunities for collaborative partnership across the other Romero Schools. All our staff at every level benefit from high quality 
professional development opportunities. 
 

https://romeromac.com/vacancy/aid-support-scared-heart-catholic-primary-school/ 

 
 
 
I hope you have a lovely weekend.  
Mrs R Ellis 
Head of School 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date Time Activity 
Value and Virtue – Intentional and Prophetic   

Monday 3rd July 
 

All Day  
 

Guitar Lessons 
 

Tuesday 4th July 
 

All Day 
Morning 
Afternoon 

Piano and Violin Lessons 
Drumming lessons  
Performing Arts Showcase – Cardinal Wiseman 
 

Wednesday 5th July    All Day Strike Day 
 

Thursday 6th July   9:00am 
Afternoon 
3:30pm 

Y6 Leavers Mass 
Netball Rally 
Harry Shaw cup home vs Aldermore Farm 

Friday 7th July     All Day Strike Day 
 

http://www.sacredheart-coventry.org/
mailto:officeSH@romeromac.com
http://www.sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk/
https://romeromac.com/vacancy/aid-support-scared-heart-catholic-primary-school/


 
 

 
 

Issue 27:  
Friday 30th 
June 2023 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
Harefield Road, Coventry CV2 4BT  
Telephone: (024) 76456 214 

 Website:  http://www.sacredheart-coventry.org/  
E-mail sacredheart.covty@rcaob.org.uk  
Parish Priest: Father Tony Norton   

Mass Times Saturday 5pm  
Sunday 10.30am (Family Mass) 

Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School 
Bray’s Lane, Coventry  CV2 4DW 
Telephone: (024) 7645 3314 

 E-mail: officeSH@romeromac.com  
  Website: www.sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk   

Executive Principal: Paul Madia  

 

 
 

http://www.sacredheart-coventry.org/
mailto:officeSH@romeromac.com
http://www.sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk/


 
 

 
 

Issue 27:  
Friday 30th 
June 2023 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
Harefield Road, Coventry CV2 4BT  
Telephone: (024) 76456 214 

 Website:  http://www.sacredheart-coventry.org/  
E-mail sacredheart.covty@rcaob.org.uk  
Parish Priest: Father Tony Norton   

Mass Times Saturday 5pm  
Sunday 10.30am (Family Mass) 

Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School 
Bray’s Lane, Coventry  CV2 4DW 
Telephone: (024) 7645 3314 

 E-mail: officeSH@romeromac.com  
  Website: www.sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk   

Executive Principal: Paul Madia  

 

 

http://www.sacredheart-coventry.org/
mailto:officeSH@romeromac.com
http://www.sacredheart.coventry.sch.uk/

